8 May 2018

J Baker

fyi-request-7719-91100d9b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear J Baker

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Thank you for your email dated Thursday 26 April 2018 requesting information provided to patients during the clinical assessment, cholecystectomy (laparoscopic) preoperative informed consent and surgery admission process.

Copies of the printed material that we have available to provide to our patients are attached.

We trust this satisfies your request.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further assistance.

Yours sincerely

Grant HowardInterim Chief Operating Officer
Waikato Hospital